
July 2021 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting	held	July	13th,	2021,	6:00	PM	at	Denny’s	at	1246	North	Central	Ave,	Kent,	WA.		
	
Eleven members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President 
• Kris Millard – Vice President 
• Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Addis Elmore 
• Mike Haverly 
• Steve Helmick 
• Ben Jones 
• Trent Marvin 
• Jim McCartney 
• Howard Rush 
• Wayne Terry 

 
 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.   
Old Business:  

 None 
 

New Business:  
 

 The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.  The topic of the whole meeting was the upcoming 
Stunt-A-Thon Contest at the Auburn Airport.  Duties were sorted out everyone got their assignment. 
It was agreed the club would provide muffins for the morning and sandwiches and soda for lunch. 

 
 We will continue to hold our normal meeting dates on the second Tuesday of the month at the 

Denny’s on Central Ave in Kent, WA.  The reservation for each second Tuesday evening has been 
established with Denny’s in Kent for the rest of the year of 2021.  

 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM.  

 
  

As recorded by Mike Potter and submitted by Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)		
   
 


